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Dates for your Diary 

Reports out to parents – 5th July 
Parents Evening Drop in – Wednesday 10th 
July – 3.30-4.30pm 
Y4 trip to Dudley Zoo – 8th July 
Musical performance for parents – 9th July 
pm 
Nursery trip to Dudley Zoo NF – 11th July  
Y6 leavers party – 5-7pm 
Nursery trip to Dudley Zoo NM – 13th July 
Y6 Bell boating – 15th July 
Prize giving week -Parents to be informed 
Early finish - 19th July at 1.30pm 

 
Website anD tWitter 

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP 
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk 

Message froM Mr PeMbleton 

 Dear Parents & Carers, 
I hope that your child enjoyed meeting their new 
teacher for September and spending some time in 
their new classroom. It's always a pleasure to see the 
excitement and enthusiasm as students get 
acquainted with their new learning environment and 
teacher. 
We want to extend our heartfelt thanks to all the 
pupils who attended yesterday.  It was the first time 
we have opened school on a voting day, and while 
attendance was lower than we would have liked, we 
appreciate those who made the effort to come. Your 
support really matters.  
We understand that adjusting to change can take 
some time, especially with school being opened or 
closed like voting days. However, regular attendance 
is crucial for your child's academic success and overall 
development. Here are a few reasons why good 
attendance is so important: 
1. Consistent Learning: Regular attendance ensures 
that your child doesn't miss out on essential lessons 
and activities, providing a stable learning 
environment. 
2. Building Habits: Developing a routine of consistent 
attendance helps instil discipline and responsibility, 
skills that are vital throughout life. 
3. Social Development: Regular attendance allows 
children to build and maintain friendships, fostering a 
sense of community and belonging. 
4. Academic Achievement: Students who attend 
school regularly tend to perform better academically, 
as they are more likely to keep up with the curriculum 
and have fewer gaps in their knowledge. 
We look forward to a calm and enjoyable end to the 
school year and appreciate your continued support in 
ensuring your child’s consistent attendance. If you 
have any questions or need assistance, please don't 
hesitate to reach out. 

attenDance  

Our current attendance figure for this week is 
at 94.3% this week. 
 
We didn’t have any classes with 100% or 99% 
this week. 
6K and 6C had the highest with 98% 
 
 
Remember: Let the office know by 9.15am if 
your child is absent from school. 
Even if you let the class teacher know the 
reason for absence, you MUST LET the office 
staff know. Thank you. 
 
             0121 464 4388 
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council chaMbers 

The school council headed back to the Birmingham City Council Chambers today for the last time with Mrs 
Hess and Mr Khan. They read out their group speech about what the community services in the local area 
needs to help the youth of Lozells thrive.  
Councillor Waseem created a pledge focused on this, which will be included in the formal Lozells Action 
Plan published by Birmingham City Council. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July internet neWsletter 

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website ‘Parents Information and News’ – ‘Online 
Safety’. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any 
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or 
ask to speak to the IT team. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Click the link: 
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-
school/UploadedDocument/cd4929a6-d2a8-4073-956f-8705bf085ad8/online-safety-newsletter-primary-
july-2024_anglesey-birmingham_28-06-2024.pdf 
 
 

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/cd4929a6-d2a8-4073-956f-8705bf085ad8/online-safety-newsletter-primary-july-2024_anglesey-birmingham_28-06-2024.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/cd4929a6-d2a8-4073-956f-8705bf085ad8/online-safety-newsletter-primary-july-2024_anglesey-birmingham_28-06-2024.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/cd4929a6-d2a8-4073-956f-8705bf085ad8/online-safety-newsletter-primary-july-2024_anglesey-birmingham_28-06-2024.pdf


 

 

cybersecurity Question of the Week 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

What was the answer?  B                                         Answer next week… 
 
 

y6 PhotograPhs 

The photographs are now available through Tempest photography. They look great! 
For individual photos, you had a ‘proof’ photograph with details on. 
For a Class or Year group photo, I sent you the links for both of these. 
You order them all online.  
 
This photo was taken by Mrs Kaur! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All children will have individual and class photos taken on Wednesday 23rd October. 



 

year 6 fun 

Year 6 went to the cinema and bowling as a well-deserved end of year treat. Hopefully, everyone had a 
great fun day out. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

bell boating 

Year 6 were lucky enough to go bell boating this week. Mrs Patterson worked with Yasmeen and Gulnaz 
from Aspire and Succeed to provide the children with a fantastic opportunity. 
They went from Portland Loop in Ladywood, to Brindley Place and back again. More photos in the Gallery 
on the website. 
 
A big thank you to Aspire and Succeed! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

girls football teaM success 

Well done to the girl’s football team who took part In their first tournament this week and came 4th out 
of 12 teams. Thank you to Mrs Patterson for organising. 
 



neW classes for sePteMber 

The children transitioned into their new classes this week and met their new teachers. 
Here is the list of classes for September 
 
 

 
 

 Previous 
class 

New 
class 

Teacher 

Nursery  NF Miss J Freeman 

Nursery  NM Miss J Mummery 

    

Rec   RM Mrs K McCoy 

Rec  RP Mr L Pendry 

Rec  RS Miss L Spilsbury 

Year 1  RMc 1C Miss A Coleman 

Year 1 RS 1K Mrs Emma Kelly 

Year 1 RP 1R Mr M Rahman 

Year 2  1K 2D Miss N Draper 

Year 2 1NK 2TA Mrs T Ali 

Year 2 1D 2MA Miss M Ahmed 

Year 3  2E 3P Mrs N Patterson 

Year 3 2C 3A Miss I Ahmed   

Year 3 2I 3PC Mrs S Patel/ Mrs K Cumberbatch 

Year 4  3T 4FD Mrs F Duncan 

Year 4 3P 4JD Mr J Davies 

Year 4 3L 4I Miss H Ibrahim 

Year 5  4J 5J Mr S Jordan 

Year 5 4PC 5H Mrs S Hussain 

Year 5 4D 5O Mr M O’Connell 

Year 6  5D 6C Mrs S Chote 

Year 6 5O 6Z Mr M Zamir 

Year 6 5H 6K Mrs J Kaur 

Willow   WH1 Miss G Upton 

Oak   OH1 Miss C Bryan 

SL1  SL1 Mrs V Padwagga 

SL2  SL2 Mrs L Noakes  

 
 
 
 
 
Here are a few photographs from Transition Day, the others are on the website in the Gallery. 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

year 4 at DuDley Zoo 

More photos in the Gallery on the website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


